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Release of commemorative postal stamps on Ramayana in Nairobi 

 
On 24 September 2017, High Commissioner Ms. Suchitra Durai and leaders/ 

representatives of the Indian Community associations symbolically released 
commemorative postal stamps on Ramayana at Apa Pant Auditorium in Nairobi. A video 
clip of the release of stamps in Varanasi by Prime Minister Narendra Modi was shown on 
the occasion.   

 
 

 
 
 

2. The event was attended by over 120 people including former Deputy Chief Justice 
of Kenya Ms. Kalpana Rawal, Member of Nairobi County Assembly Mr. Jayendra Malde; 
heads of various Indian Community organizations; business community, ITEC alumni and 
friends of India.      

 



 
 
 

***  
(Nairobi-25 September 2017) 

 


